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Thursday 15th February  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
RE: World Book Day – Thursday 7th March  
 
World Book Day is fast approaching and we hope you’ll support us in celebrating this important mission 

to change lives through a love of reading. Dressing up is an exciting and fun part of our celebrations 
and we are inviting all of our children to dress up as a character from their favourite storybook. 
Please don’t feel that you have to buy something new. We encourage you to use things you may 
already have at home to make a costume.  
 
As part of our celebrations, we would like to welcome you into school to read alongside your child and 
share their favourite story as per the timetable below: 

Monday 4th March Reception  2:30 – 3:10pm 

Tuesday 5th March Year 1  2:30 – 3:10pm 

Wednesday 6th March Year 2 2:30 – 3:10pm 

Thursday 7th March Year 3  2:30 – 3:10pm 

Friday 8th March Year 4  2:30 – 3:10pm 

Monday 11th March Year 5 2:30 – 3:10pm 

Tuesday 12th March Year 6 2:30 – 3:10pm 

 
We are also holding an exciting competition across school. Children are invited to recreate their favourite 
story or a scene from their favourite book inside a box (a shoebox, cereal box etc). During the day, children 
will be given the chance to put their story box on display and judges will choose 5 of their favourite 
creations. These lucky winners will receive £5 worth of book vouchers, which can then be used at our 
upcoming book fair in school.  
 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day, which could not happen without all of 
your support – thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Garner 


